



100 Unicorn Park Drive Suite 2 Woburn, MA 01801 phone 781.270.9990 fax 781.270.9906 www.gwgci.org

April 4, 2019

C. White Marine, Inc. Catherine White 160 Sylvan Street Danvers, MA 001923

Dear Catherine:

CONGRATULATIONS! Your application for the STEP Safety Award has been reviewed by National ABC and based on their evaluation; your company has qualified for a STEP Award at the SILVER Level. **C. White Marine, Inc.** and its dedicated employees should be proud of this significant accomplishment. The SILVER Level demonstrates the unilateral dedication and commitment to job site safety, practiced by your employees.

This year's Safety Awards will be presented at the GCI/ABC Safety and Education Night on May 16, 2019 at the Burlington Marriott, Burlington MA. We hope to see you and representatives of your company there in person to accept **C. White Marine's** Award. This year our focus on safety has been expanded by offering 2 different Safety seminars (Leading Lagging Indicators to Measure Safety Performance & OSHA: Regulatory Statistics, Worker Shortages, Opioids, Hot Work) which will begin at 4:00 p.m., followed by a cocktail reception at 5:00 p.m. and dinner at 6:00 p.m.

Please sign up online at gwgci.org, as soon possible so we have an accurate count for dinner. We are expecting a large turnout at this important event, not only to honor our winners, but to also show our association's strong commitment to jobsite safety and education. Help us make this a night to remember. Family, friends and colleagues are encouraged to attend.

Congratulations again, and I look forward to seeing you on May 16th.

Sincerely,

Julie Kelliher

President

**Gould Construction Institute** 

alie E. Kelleher

